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I am opposed to HB 3075. Oregon is considered one of the states that has some of 

the most gun control  regulations, and yet we still have high crime in the cities. The 

laws always being pushed seem to only affect law abiding citizens. Criminals don’t 

obey laws. No law put into place will affect criminal behavior. Our jails and prison 

populations prove that. It is not right or just to make criminals out of the only people 

who are actually obeying the laws. You only have to read the news to see how many 

felons are arrested in possession of a firearm. They do not care how many laws you 

pass they won’t obey them. Don't make things harder on us law abiding gun owners 

in this state. I urge you to oppose this bill and focus on punishing the people who are 

already violating many of Oregons gun laws already 


